
Visit of B.Tech & M.Tech Food Tech Students to JKLCMA, Sewage Treatment Plants 

 

 

Department of Food Technology, IUST, Awantipora organized a visit to the JKLCMA, Sewage 

Treatment Plants for the students of B.Tech and M.Tech Food Technology on 31st August 2023. 

They visited two major STPs namely the Brarinumbal and Hazratbal STP of Srinagar. The 

purpose of this visit to the sewage treatment plants was to gain a comprehensive understanding 

of the processes involved in treating wastewater and its significance in environmental 

protection and public health. 

This visit greatly enhanced the students' educational experience by providing them with a first-

hand understanding of wastewater treatment processes and their importance in environmental 

conservation. By witnessing the operations of a STP, the students gained insights into the 

complexities of wastewater treatment, pollution prevention, and sustainable urban 

development. This experience aligns perfectly with our pledge to providing a well-rounded 

education that equips our students with real-world knowledge and skills. 

A total of 62 students were a part of this visit which was coordinated by Dr. Owais Yousuf and 

Dr. Farhana Mehraj of Department of Food Technology. 


